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17th July 2020 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received on 8th July. 
 
In your request  you asked for the following information 
 

1. How many people are employed by your organisation, including full time and 
part time? 

2. What is your current intranet solution? (Sharepoint, Wordpress, Invotra, etc) 
3. How long have you been using this intranet solution? 
4. When is your intranet contract up for renewal? 
5. What is your annual intranet budget? 
6. Do you share an intranet/IT services with other organisations, if so who? 
7. Which team and/or individual(s) are responsible for managing your intranet 

internally? 
8.  Are you using the Office 365 suite? If so, which applications from the suite are 

in use? 
9. Which team and/or individual(s) are responsible for your intranet’s procurement 

within the organisation? 
10.  Is your Active Directory hosted on-premise, or in the cloud? 
11.  Could you provide us with a link to your Digital Workplace Strategy? 

 
 
We do not hold all the information within the scope of this request. 
 
In response to question 1 - How many people are employed by your organisation, including full 
time and part time? 
Her Majesty’s Crown Prosecution Service Inspectorate (HMCPSI) is a small government 
department of 31 staff. 
 
In response to questions 2 to 11 - 
HMCPSI do not have an IT department as all our IT is funded and provided by other 
government department. 



 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with any aspect of our response to your request, please send full details 
within two calendar months of the date of this letter marked for the attention of  

 to the address below: 
 
HM Crown Prosecution Service 
7th Floor, Tower 
102 Petty France 
London 
SW1H 9GL 
 
You also have the right to ask the Information Commissioner to investigate any aspect of your 
complaint.  Please note that the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) is likely to expect the 
internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning an investigation. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




